
BOT News May 2015 
The Board met on Wednesday 6

th
 May. A major topic of discussion was our very recent ERO review.  We would like to extend 

our sincere thanks to our whole staff for the extra hours they put in, and the scrutiny they coped with, as part of this process.  As 
a Board, we know that the reviewers are going to see teachers, pupils and supporters that the whole community can be proud 
of.  We anticipate a report that confirms the good work we know is happening at our school. 
 
Highlights of our meeting included feedback from the students on our sexuality education programme, and confirmation of 
staffing to look after the growing roll in Room 7 and now Room 8.  There was exciting news of the Pub Charity grant allowing us 
to proceed, with the support of the PTA, to get new basketball / netball hoops on the back court.  Keep an eye out for these! 
 
Our next meeting is Monday 8 June at 7pm and, with less than a year left for the current Board of Trustees, I would encourage 
you to come along and see how you could be a part of the Board.  It is a great opportunity for those of us who can’t necessarily 
attend daytime commitments to get involved and help the school community. The portfolios and responsibilities of the Board 
are a focus for us right now, and we are making sure these will be clear for trustees in the future. 
 
Megan Skiffington for the Board of Trustees 

 


